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Re: Video of the Meliadine Gold Mine Project Presented by Agnico Eagle during the 

NIRB’s March 6-9, 2023, Community Information Sessions  

 

On March 6-10, 2023, the Nunavut Impact Review Board (NIRB or Board) held Community 

Information Sessions in Northern Saskatchewan and Northern Manitoba as part of the NIRB’s 

assessment of Agnico Eagle Mines Limited’s (Agnico Eagle) “Meliadine Extension” Project 

Proposal (Extension Proposal). In assisting the NIRB to present the Extension Proposal to 

community members Agnico Eagle included a video of the Meliadine Gold Mine Project.  

 

Due to the size of the video, it is unable to be hosted on the NIRB Public Registry. Interested 

parties or members of the public are requested to contact the NIRB for access. Please contact 

NIRB administrative staff via email at info@nirb.ca or toll free at 1-866-233-3033. 

Currently, the video can also be viewed on Agnico Eagle’s website at: 

https://meliadinevmr.agnicoeagle.com/ through pressing the play button on the main page.   

 

All other documentation associated with the “Meliadine Extension” Proposal can be accessed via 

the NIRB’s public registry at www.nirb.ca/project/125684. 
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